
FS to visit Beijing

     The Financial Secretary, Mr Paul Chan, will depart for Beijing in the
afternoon on September 29 to meet with relevant Central Government officials
in charge of financial and monetary policies to discuss issues of mutual
interest. He will also participate in activities to celebrate the 70th
anniversary of the founding of the People’s Republic of China.

     Mr Chan will return to Hong Kong in the afternoon on October 2. During
his absence, the Secretary for the Environment, Mr Wong Kam-sing, will act as
Financial Secretary. 
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